## Janneth Lujan

From: Ruemel Panglao

**Sent:** Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:25 AM

To: Janneth Lujan

**Subject:** FW: Regarding PLN2015-00400

Hi Janneth,

I received this email regarding my project (PLN2015-00400) going to PC tomorrow.

Thanks, Ruemel

----Original Message-----

From: meghan oleary [mailto:poorpietri@icloud.com]

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 12:29 PM To: Ruemel Panglao rpanglao@smcgov.org>

Subject: Regarding PLN2015-00400

## Dear Ruemel,

My husband and I Live next-door at 8149 Cabrillo Highway on second street we live next-door to Godfrey Watson. We have attended numerous commission meetings regarding the removal of the cypress tree that is part of Godfrey Watsons plan.

We wrote a email to the previous contact planner asking for the tree to be Remeasured by an arborist and not by the people working with and for Godfrey Watson.

We are slightly disappointed that this tree is going to be removed because we love it and we know multiple owls live in this tree because we see them every night. We want to ensure that it is not a heritage tree. We wrote an email back in November or December to the previous person in charge of this case and we attended the building commission meetings and we discussed our concerns, and nobody ever followed up With us regarding this matter. We are unable to attend this upcoming meeting person on Wednesday the 22nd, however we feel like we have put our concerns out there enough times in order for this to be resolved with an outside party remeasuring the tree and getting back to us with measurements.

Please let me know I what will be done Address our concerns. Thnak you so much, Sincerely Meghan and Anthony Rosa

Sent from my iPhone